
 

Photography Policy 

1. The Oregon Public Library District reserves the right to utilize photographs or 
video taken at the library for publicity purposes in printed materials and online. 
All library patrons consent to the use of their photo taken at the library or during 
library events, unless they specifically inform staff of an objection to such use. 
No names will be utilized in conjunction with photos without express consent.  

2. The Oregon Public Library District may accommodate requests for photography 
or filming provided such photography or filming does not interfere with ordinary 
library operations or patrons’ rights to privacy.  Photography or videography is 
generally permitted if it is for general library promotion by the library or media, 
student projects, and/or strictly for personal use. Visitors may take casual 
photographs or video recordings in the library. The use of additional equipment, 
such as tripods or lighting, are not permitted because of safety, liability, and 
other issues, unless previously approved by the library director.  

3. In order to provide all library users with the safest and most pleasant library 
experience, no commercial photography or filming may occur in the library 
without the prior permission and approval of the library director, or their 
designee. Commercial photography requests and filming requests must be 
submitted in writing for approval by the director at least 7 days prior to the visit. 
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